
        Date: 26/7/2020 

  To /Electoral Commission for the Middle East and North Africa 

                        In the International Habitat Coalition Council 

Letter of Interest 

Good greeting…. 

I am pleased and honored to be nominated to work within your esteemed council, due to my 

deep belief in the goals of the coalition and my interest in working on the issues adopted by the 

coalition, and I fully agree with the vision that all residents, present and future generations, 

obtain safe and sustainable housing in accordance with the principles of the United Nations and 

international human rights treaties and achieve goal 11 of the development goals Sustainable in 

making cities resilient and safe as well as to achieve decent housing for all in light of the 

unprecedented threats due to loss of biodiversity, pollution and natural disasters and this is what 

I was working on as I have worked for a long time in the field of the environment within the public 

and private sector and also my work with international organizations that encourage preserving 

the environment and protecting it and its goals is the human right to live in a healthy and healthy 

environment, in addition to my desire to provide support to the human being and help them 

return to his country of origin and the right to own the land in which he lives and practices his 

normal life. What increased my interest in the topic was the proliferation of problems of this 

nature in my country, Iraq, as it suffered and continue suffering from problems of displacement, 

forced displacement, and conflict on the ground as a result of protracted wars and conflicts. 

I hope to be at the best of everyone's expectations ... I wish success to everyone in serving the 

coalition's goals and lofty mission. 

  

 

 

Tagreed Khalaf Abdulrazaq 
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